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Sayers, Margery

From: Paul Un <paullin3679@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2016 5:10 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: July Meeting Unavailability

Dear Howard County Council,
Hi, my name is Paul Lin and I am a rising senior at River Hill High School. I had just received a letter

regarding a public hearing about my appointment as a member of the Environmental Sustainability
Board. Unfortunately, due to my grandfather's recent death, I will be in Taiwan from July 9th to July 25th to

attend his funeral and so will be unable to appear before the County Council. I have spoken with Ms. Sayers

and she has recommended me to request to place the legislation on hold for the July meeting and have it

transferred to the September meeting. I hope you can understand my unavailability on the 1 8th and I look

forward to hearing back from the office.

P.S. I had sent an email earlier by accident. Please disregard that email.

Best,

Paul Lin


